

Henryk Count Grocholski President Confederation of the Polish Nobility ul. Krakowskie Przedmieście 13 lok. 151 00-071 Warsaw

24 November 2010

From the Ambassador D. R. Todd

ul. Kawalerii 12 00-468 Warsaw

Tel: (00 48) 22 311 0111 Fax: (00 48) 22 311 0311 www.ukinpoland.fco.gov.uk

Dear Count brocholsti,

tous sincerely

Thank you for your letter of 19 November about the engagement of His Royal Highness Prince William to Miss Catherine Middleton.

I would like to take this opportunity to convey to you my appreciation for your kind best wishes to the couple. I also recall the visit to Poland earlier this year by Their Royal Highnesses the Prince of Wales and the Duchess of Cornwall.

I am passing your letter to the office of HRH The Prince of Wales.

D. R. Todd